Transparency data: Fishguard linkspan
replacement Harbour Revision Order

Updated: Harbour Revision Order application received and supporting documents
uploaded

On 29 March 2018, the the Fishguard and Rosslare Railways and Harbours
Company made a formal application to the Marine Management Organisation (MMO)
under section 14 of the Harbours Act 1964 for a Harbour Revision Order to
construct a new linkspan bridge. The proposed project will involve the
construction of a new linkspan to replace an existing linkspan currently at
the project location.

The application is undergoing a 42 day public consultation, starting on 25
April 2018. The deadline for submitting comments is 06 June 2018. For further
information on the consultation process, please review the advertisement
notice.

Due to file size constraints the environmental statement has not been
uploaded to the public register, if you wish to view this please contact the
harbour orders team via the harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk inbox.

If you would like to make a representation please do so in writing via the
harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk inbox. Representations should quote
reference DC10168.

The applicant previously notified the Marine Management Organsiation in
accordance with paragraph 3 of Schedule 3 of the Harbours Act 1964 of their
intention to submit a HRO to construct a new linkspan bridge.
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